
 

 
PLEASE SUBMIT E-SIS ATTENDANCE WITHIN TEN MINUTES OF START OF EACH CLASS PERIOD. 
ENTRIES FOR THE DAILY E-BULLETIN ARE DUE BY END OF LUNCH AT LEAST ONE DAY PRIOR 
TOjon_shigaki@notes.k12.hi.us 
 

BREAKFAST/SNACK:  PEPPERONI PIZZA STICK, MIXED FRUIT, AND APPLE JUICE.  LUNCH: PEPPERONI 
PIZZA, COLE SLAW, SALAD, AND FRUIT. CAFETERIA MONITORS: report 30 minutes before lunch. Failure to 
report may result in detention hours.  TODAY’s MONITORS ARE:  Christopher Morales Garcia and Kapuaimilia Nakoa.  
Tuesday's monitors are:  Justice Perreira-Aquino, Thein Ngyuen, Maya Nieves, and Roger Nifon. 

TODAY IS 
MONDAY, APRIL 23, 2018 
REGULAR Schedule: 

7, 1, RECESS, 
2, 3, LUNCH, 4 

DAILY BULLETIN BROADCASTED LIVE DAILY ON CHANNEL 46.  If no TV 
access, please read this Daily Bulletin to your class.  Mahalo! 
 
Congratulations to our Hawai'iana club and Boarders Chorus for your outstanding 
performance at the David Malo Day Ho'olaulea this past Saturday! Special thanks to 
Aunty Lori Gomez-Karinen, Aunty Ilima Greig-Hong, and many others who made it 
possible.  Please check at the ending of morning broadcast for some highlights from the 
festivities!  I Mua Lahainaluna! 
 
The Master Withhold List has been updated.  If you have any outstanding withholds, 
you may pay for them at the main office or return any items to your teacher or coach 
and get a withhold clearance.  You may want to take care of this as soon as possible so 
it won't interfere with your participation to any school activity.  Mahalo. 

Attention Seniors! This is your year and we are planning the party of a lifetime 
for you. Sign up by April 30th for Project Grad for the low price of only $50. As 
on May 1st, the price jumps up to $75.  Space is based on availability, so we 
encourage all seniors to get their applications in ASAP.    Applications can be 
found in the school office or online at www.lahainalunaptsa.org. Class of 2018 
you do not want to miss this fun-filled graduation celebration. 

Nikki Zamani won the Lahaina Arts Association Student Art Scholarship 
Competition with a 1st place prize in the 3-D category. She made a large bowl with a lid 
and was awarded the Scholarship when a panel of judges chose her work as the best in 
the show. Congratulations NIkki for your hard work and much deserved success!  
 
THE WESTIN KĀ‘ANAPALI OCEAN RESORT VILLAS HOSTS NFL 
HOPEFUL HERCULES MATA’AFA AUTOGRAPH SIGNING EVENT on  
Wednesday, April 25, 2018  3PM-6PM.  The event is free for all so come down and 
support Hercules. 
 
During his time at Lahainaluna High School, Hercules recalls many fond 
memories, he said, "I loved the feeling of winning big games with all the 
teammates that I grew up and played with since we were kids playing Pop 
Warner" 
 
When it came time for college, Hercules knew he was serious about his football 
career and decided to play for the Washington State Cougars. He had a great 
career with the Cougars, where he earned Polynesian Football Hall of Fame 
College Player of the Year.  In December of 2017, Hercules decided to forego his 
senior year at Washington State and declare for the draft. With his dreams of the 
NFL in sight, Hercules said his goals for the NFL are to have a healthy and 
successful career and be a role model to other athletes from the islands. With the 
draft quickly approaching, April 26th through April 28th, Hercules says he will be 
happy no matter what happens. GOOD LUCK HERCULES! 
 
Congratulations to our students who are finalist for the 15th Annual `Olelo's 
Youth Xchange Statewide Student Video Competition presented by Sony! 
Our students competed with over 100 schools and 980 submissions! Jalila Samari 
was a single entry for film titled That's Not Love  in the Category: Me and the 
Law And the group of Kylah Cruz , Mann Cruz , and Kyra Franz for their film 
titled-Lahainaluna State Champs - in the Category: Mini Documentary. 
 
Judges selected finalists based on subject impact and technical production. These 
panels included local news media, filmmaking professionals and, in the case of 

sponsored categories, subject experts. The winning schools in each of the 
divisional categories will be awarded with high-definition Sony digital video 
cameras. The winners will be announced Thursday, April 26 at the Awards Gala at 
the Hawaii Convention Center. The live cablecast of the 'Olelo Youth Xchange 
Awards Gala will air April 26 starting at 10:30 a.m. on Channel 49, as well as 
streamed live and on YouTube. GOOD LUCK TO ALL! 
 
WANT TO Make music? Represent your school? Make lifelong friendships? Learn a 
unique skill? Be a part of a group desired by colleges and employers? 
 
THE Lahainaluna High School Drumline will be having their Auditions on Saturday, 
April 28, 1:30pm at the LHS Band room. No experience, not a problem! Contact us! 
Audition music can be found at: www.lahainalunamusic.org If you have any questions, 
email Music Director Myron Carlos at myron_carlos@notes.k12.hi.us  DONT MISS 
OUT ON AN EXPERIENCE OF A LIFETIME and check out our video at the end of 
morning broadcast. 
 
COUNSELORS CORNER: 
Juniors that are planning to attend college or thinking of attending college should be 
taking at least one SAT and one ACT before the end of this school year. You must 
apply online with a credit card.  
 
The remaining test dates are: 
 
SAT (sat.collegeboard.org) 
May 5 @ Lahainaluna  (late deadline: April 25) 
June 2 @ Seabury Hall, King Kekaulike and St. Anthony (deadline: May 3) 
 
ACT (actstudent.org) 
June 9 @ Maui High (deadline: May 4) 
 
Seniors planning to attend UH Maui College in the fall of 2018, please see Miss 
Kristy immediately.  UH Maui College counselors will be on campus May 2nd from 
9am to 12pm to help students register for their courses.  There are few steps that must 
be completed before students can register for their courses.  You must complete the 
online application for UHMC, health clearance form, and register for an UH username. 
 
Any athletes who have signed or will sign a letter of intent and receive an athletic 
scholarship from their university or junior college, please see Miss Kristy immediately.  
Miss Kristy will set up a Lahainaluna High School Letter of Intent Signing Day 
sometime this month. 
 
CLUB CHATTER: 
 
Anime Club:  If you haven't done so already, the signup and permission form for Kobe 
Luncheon has been available since last week.  Please come by during morning recess or 
lunch to sign up.  Last day is Friday, May 4th. 
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